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Tuesday 31 January – Reporting 

All WPs reported on progress. WP2 & WP3 final preparatory reports and publication wrap up and 
WP4 online platform and its sustainability were given particular attention.  

External evaluation lead, Paul Barach provided feedback  

Wednesday 1 February - looking forward and sustainability 

Dr Ziva Stahl, Israel MoH, AAC provied a lecture on the Integration of Bedouin students in AAC and 
their unique health challenges 

The coordinator presented an outline of Y3 activities.  

WP4 discussed plans on Workforce adaption and employability (e.g., placement scheme, career fair) 
– UH, JU 

WP5 presented their work on Leadership capacity (e.g., leadership PBL pilot peer training sessions) 
– BGU, UM Presentation of Public health leadership PBL and simulations - Ofek Eliad Vardimon, BGU 

WP6 presented the Stakeholder engagement (e.g., PH Register, IamPH campaign videos & 
happenings at IAPHP conference) – IAPHP, SRCU 

WP7 presented remaining dissemination (e.g., conferences, publications) – ASPHER 

External evaluation lead, PB provided feedback  

Based on the constraints and delays on work due to Covid conditions, the partners agreed to request 
a no-cost extension. The coordinator will draft the extension request with input from partners, to be 
agreed at the Stockholm partners meeting scheduled for March 2023. The decision to request an 
extension was supported by evaluation lead PB.  

Thursday 2 February - summary and stakeholder meetings  

Partners  met with Israel CHE and Israel Erasmus office representatives– Inbar Sher, CHE and Einav 
Livneh, CHE (joining remotely) – plans were outlined for a joint meeting in Israel in June. 

Partners met with EC project officer, Caterina Valitutti, EACEA, presenting an overview of the project 
outcomes to date. CV advised on the extension request and other matters. 

A final discussion and summary was held with partners and the project interim reporZng was 
approved. 


